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Committee Council 

Notice of motion - Cr Paul Bruce 
Councillor Bruce has given notice of his intention to move the following motion at Council’s 
meeting on 7 November 2012: 

“In light of the decision to place Buckle Street in a tunnel, the Council resolves that Greater 
Wellington should work with NZTA and WCC to ensure that the full range of options for freeing up 
public transport movements through the Basin Reserve are on the table." 

  

 


